
Temporary closure of Sheung Yiu Folk
Museum

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
29) that the Sheung Yiu Folk Museum will be temporarily closed from this
Wednesday (December 1) for maintenance work and is expected to reopen in late
2022.
 
     For enquiries, please call 2792 6365.
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